
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

LOCAL LAW INTRO. NO. 18 OF 2024 

SALARY INCREASE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 

APRIL 24, 2024 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing concerning Local Law 

Intro. No. 18 of 2024 entitled, Salary Increase District Attorney in the Board of Supervisors’ 

Room of the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, 

New York, at 1:02 p.m. on Wednesday, April 24, 2024, Chairman Tina B. Molé presiding. 

 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order and read the notice of public hearing: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

LOCAL LAW INTRO. NO. 18 OF 2024 

SALARY INCREASE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Delaware County Board 

of Supervisors on Wednesday, April 24, 2024, at 1:05 p.m. in the Supervisors’ Room of the 

Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, 

concerning proposed Local Law Intro. No. 18 of 2024 entitled, Salary Increase District Attorney. 

 

All persons interested in speaking concerning the proposed local law will be heard at 

the aforementioned time and place.  Disabled citizens who require assistance in attending 

said public hearing or in furnishing comments or suggestions should contact the Clerk of the 

Board’s Office to request assistance at (607) 832-5110. 

 

Dated:  April 10, 2024 Penny A. Bishop 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Davenport resident George Sydlar stated that he was once a candidate for Davenport 

Town Justice.  He expressed that in his opinion, the District Attorney has taken it upon himself 

to interfere with the election processes. 

 

Chairman Molé reminded Mr. Sydlar that the public hearing is regarding the salary for 

the District Attorney. 

 

Mr. Sydlar explained that his point is to explain why the District Attorney should not 

receive a raise. 

 

Chairman Molé stated that the District Attorney’s salary is state mandated. 

 



Mr. Sydlar expressed that he was unaware the salary was state mandated. 

 

Since no one else wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

1:04 p.m. 

 


